
 

 

           

Spring Term Newsletter                                 Number 8                                          5th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
I’m sorry we had to close because of the snow on Friday. I hope you all stayed safe and warm and enjoyed 
the extra-long weekend. 

 
World Book Day 
Thank you to everyone for taking part in World Book Day 
so enthusiastically. The children all looked amazing, as 
they always do, dressed as different book characters. We 
have had some wonderful entries for our ‘Reading a book 
in an unusual place’ competition, most of which are on the 
display board in the entrance hall. We had some 
fascinating information about your largest, oldest and 
smallest books and really enjoyed reading stories and 
sharing our favourite books. I’m sorry we had to cancel 
‘Books at Bedtime’ for our Reception and Key Stage 1 
children in the evening too, we’ll try and do another one in 
the summer. 
Don’t forget that the book fair is on this week – Thursday and Friday before and after school. Scholastic 
books who provide the books for the fair, have a wide range of really good quality books for sale. The 
school also receive 60% of sales as new books for the school libraries (we raised over £1,000 to spend on 
books last year!) so your support is really appreciated. 
 
After School Clubs 
Because of parents evenings this week there will be NO school staff run clubs this week: 
 

Clubs that will run this week Clubs that are cancelled this week 

Oxfordshire Skill Acquisition Academy Creative Writing Club 

The Monday Group TMG Netball Club 

Karate Club Film Club 

Sketching Club Revision Club 

Athletics Club Chess Club 

Football Club Archaeology Club 

Tennis Coaching Club  

 
 
From your PTA: 
Our fabulous Bingo Night on Friday 23rd draws nearer!  A brilliant night for Family (and extended family) - 
come along and get your dabbers handy.  Everything you need will be provided, Bingo from 5.30 - 7.30pm 
with the bar staying open until 8.30pm so we can have a chat.  Pulled pork baps and veggie pizza means 
you don't even have to cook.   
As always, any help setting up the evening and clearing away is really appreciated.  Last year so many 
stayed to help clear up we were done in 20mins! 
The prizes for winners are all Easter Themed, so if perhaps you may be able to donate an egg or two? 
Maybe the free one when you ‘Buy One Get One Free’? 
We will be selling tickets the week before in the entrance hall, or simply turn up and buy your tickets on the 
night. 

News from Cumnor School 



School Dinners 
Thank you for your support of our new hot school dinner’s system whereby the children order their meal at 
registration in the morning. It has worked really well with all the children remembering what they ordered 
and have been happy to have their choice of meal and appropriate meal portions. ~This week we are back 
on schedule with WEEK 3 of the menu: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Salmon nibbles 
Or 

Cheese and 
tomato pizza 

Pork sausages 
Or  

Quorn sausages 

Roast gammon and 
Yorkshire pudding 

Or  
Vegetarian mince 
and vegetable pie 

 

Teriyaki chicken 
with rice 

Or  
Macaroni cheese 

Fish fingers 
or 

Vegetarian burger 
in a roll 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ed Read 
 
 

 


